Marcia,
As a practicing Optometrist, living and working in Central Ohio for over 15 years, I strongly urge your support of Substitute House Bill 156. HB 156 will provide patients with greater opportunities to make informed choices about their vision care by focusing on enhanced transparency and disclosure. Additionally, HB 156 will help protect small business optometric practices in the state and help drive local economies.
There are vision plans that dictate where optical work must be done. Ohio is one of the few states where there are these restrictions on the optical lab that can be used. Because of these restrictions, patients often have issues with quality and timeliness. The optical lab does not have to be competitive, and has little incentive to change. 
Because of these restrictions, I, as a prescribing physician, have very little say in the quality, accuracy, and timeliness of the lenses my patients with these vision plans are receiving. I find that patients that have experienced issues in the past are also seeking products outside the state from retailers who do not have the same limitations. 
Examples of companies with employees that could benefit from the changes from House Bill 156 include large employers such as The Ohio State University, Ohio Health, Nationwide Insurance, JP Morgan Chase, Verizon, Nationwide Children’s Hospital, and Huntington Bank. These organizations represent a large voter constituency, and they all deserve more choices with their vision care benefits. I, and other independent eye care professionals take great pride in providing the best vision care, and with your support, House Bill 156 will allow choices with our materials and services, and better vision outcomes for Ohioans.
Sincerely,
Dr. Craig Miller
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